
To Whom It May Concern 
Since I will be out of town for your Kodiak hearing, please accept my written comments. I would like to see the 
remaining EVOS funds used for the purchase of Termination Point, for public use, at the end of Monashka Bay 
Road. The area, which is owned by Leisnoi Native corporation, is an ideal place for hiking and wildlife viewing. 
Thanks for taking these comments.  
 
Sincerely 
Mike Rostad 
Box 1922 
Kodiak, AK 99615 


